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Opposition to the Winchester Hotel Project

Marlene J Schwilk <
Tue 8/23/2022 7:36 AM

To: City Clerk <

You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

 

 

The agenda number is 10.5.

This hotel will negatively impact our community by causing too much traffic, and having too little designated parking. It is a fire hazard, and a
pedestrian/bicycle safety hazard. It is an encroachment on our single family homes because of the massive size. It will totally destroy our
property values.

Sincerely,

Marlene and Fred Schwilk  (long time residents of this community)

 

 


























